Craig, Sondra

From: Gallager, Matthew

Sent: Monday, April 7, 2025 10:37 AM

To: Sandley, Kara - DOT; ZZ City Clerk External; Elsen, Nikki

Cc: Coleman, Shelly A - DOT; Sommerfield, Arthur - DOT; Matty, Stephen

Subject: RE: 12th St partial vacation

Attachments: 2630_Mail Receipt_DTIM_Resolution Notice -400 Block of 12th Street North_City of La

Crosse.pdf

Hi, Kara-

Thanks for the message and the attached memo.

12th Street North will remain a public street. No, there will not be any land-locked parcels.

Thanks, ~Matt

Matthew A. Gallager, P.E.

Director of Engineering & Public Works
City of La Crosse
400 La Crosse Street
608.789.7505 (phone)
608.789.8184 (fax)
www.cityoflacrosse.org

From: Sandley, Kara - DOT < Kara. Sandley@dot.wi.gov>

Sent: Monday, April 7, 2025 10:00 AM

To: ZZ City Clerk External <cityclerk@cityoflacrosse.org>; Elsen, Nikki <ELSENN@CITYOFLACROSSE.ORG>; Gallager, Matthew <gallagerm@cityoflacrosse.org>

Cc: Coleman, Shelly A - DOT <shelly.coleman@dot.wi.gov>; Sommerfield, Arthur - DOT <Arthur.Sommerfield@dot.wi.gov>

Subject: 12th St partial vacation

Some people who received this message don't often get email from kara.sandley@dot.wi.gov. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hello,

We have received the attached resolution and after review have some questions/concerns.

The vacation of 33 ft of right of way will no longer meet the minimum right of way ordinance for a public street in the City of La Crosse.

Is the intent of this vacation to have this portion of 12th St to become an alley?

Will any parcels be land locked with this proposed vacation?

Please let me know what the intent of this vacation is to be.

